
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
STAGE 3 CLASSES END OF YEAR CLASS PARTIES 

 
Stage 3 will be holding their End of Year class parties on Tuesday 13 December. The students 
will be participating in some games and activities on the day and will then have a party in the 
classroom. 
 
As it is a special occasion, the students can wear appropriate mufti clothing. No singlet tops or  
t-shirts where shoulders are exposed due to sun safety. Enclosed shoes are to be worn, no 
sandals, thongs or slip on shoes. 
 
Students are requested to bring snacks which will be shared with the other students in their class. 
All snacks must be individually wrapped or come in shared packs of individually wrapped 
items (e.g. multi-packs of chips, wrapped chocolates, poppers, pop tops, water, wrapped lollies 
etc). Please do not send soft drink. 
 
To ensure a variety of food, your child has indicated that they would like to bring  
 
___________________________________________________________.  
 
As we have students with anaphylaxis, please do not send in food with nuts. 
 
Your child is still encouraged to bring in fruit for crunch and sip and a healthy lunch. 
 
We would like to take the opportunity to wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a 
safe and happy New Year. 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Mansour      Chris Martin  
Principal       Assistant Principal     
6 December 2022       On behalf of Stage 3 Teachers 
 


